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10th May 2021 

 

We missed your presence and you are welcome back to the Pro-Cathedral 

 

As the Covid-19 virus is still present in our society and to ensure your wellbeing and 

safety and that of other visitors please adhere strictly to the following: 

 

 Entrance by the front door only 

 Strict social distancing must be observed at all times 

 Hands must be sanitised as you enter the Cathedral 

 You are required to wear a face covering and observe respiratory etiquette 

 When attending religious services inside  the Cathedral please follow the guidance 

of stewards 

 Please sit only on designated seats which are clearly marked. 

 No standing  allowed 

 Please follow the guidance given prior to the distribution of Holy Communion 

 Instruction will also be given as to how to leave the Cathedral safely 

 Please do not congregate  in the porches or in the Cathedral grounds as you leave 

 Please do not enter the Cathedral if you have a high temperature, cough, breathing 

difficulties, sudden loss of smell or taste, flu like symptoms or contact with Covid-19 

 

Welcome 


